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April 20, 2007

John E. Lowe
7359 Van Grayson Ln.
Fayetteville, NC 28314

RE: Existing Tank Application 07-5-17295

Dear Mr. Lowe,

The Harnett County Department of Public Health, Environmental Health Division on
April 19, 2007 evaluated the above referenced property at the site designated on the
plat/site plan that accompanied your existing tank application. According to your
application requesting an addition to your home totaling S bedrooms, the evaluation was
done in accordance with the laws and rules governing wastewater systems in North
Carolina General Statute 18A.1950 including related statutes and Title 15A, Subchapter
18A, of the North Carolina Administrative Code, Rule.1950 and related rules.

Based on the criteria set out in Title 15A, Subchapter 18A, of the North Carolina
Administrative Code, Rules .1950, the evaluation indicated that the site is UNSUITABLE
for the addition requested. Therefore, your request for an existing tank is DENIED. The
site is denied based on the following:

The permit issued for this home was for a 3 bedroom home. (See attached copies) Your
option is to pay for a soil evaluation to see if there are enough suitable soils so that enough
line is added to existing drain field for a 5 bedroom home. The 1000 gallon tank will be too
small for 5 bedrooms and would have to be replaced with a 1500 gallon tank, if there is
enough area for septic system and required repair area for a 5 bedroom home.

If you should have any questions or concerns I can be contacted Monday through Friday
from 8am — 9am at 910-893-7547.

Sincerely,

oe West, R. S. ‘
Environmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
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